## **Julie Enea**

**From:** Geri Engberg

**Sent:** Thursday, July 16, 2020 4:00 AM

To: Julie Enea

**Subject:** Question for ad hoc coronavirus meeting next week

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

I just wrote but I have one more question for next week's ad hoc coronavirus meeting.

I was encouraged by the coordination between different Bay Area counties at the beginning of the pandemic and their commitment to making some joint decisions about the response to the pandemic. Why did this coordination loosen and might local counties consider becoming more coordinated in their response again?

Thank you for the work you are doing.

Geri Engberg